NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 2019 PRELIMINARY BUDGET

The Sardinia Town Board will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, November 5, 2018, 6:30 PM, at the Sardinia Town Hall/Community Center, to hear comments on the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Sardinia for fiscal year 2019.  A copy of the Preliminary 2019 Budget is available for inspection in the Town Clerk’s office, 12320 Savage Rd., Sardinia, NY.  Anyone wishing to comment may do so at the time of the hearing.  Proposed salaries for elected officials are as follows:


Councilmen (4) each



$  6,950.00
     
Town Supervisor



$30,000.00
  
Town Justices (2) each


$14,000.00

Town Clerk/Collector



$42,000.00

Highway Superintendent


$59,360.00
By Order of the
 Sardinia Town Board

                                                                                        Jennifer L. Bray


                   



      Town Clerk









Dated 10/17/18

